
 

​
  ​ September 26, 2025 

 
Notice of Surcharge Update 

Port Emissions Fee 
North America 

 

Dear Valued ONE Customers,​
 
We would like to inform you that the Port Emissions Fee surcharge code has been 
updated from PEF to PEL / PED. All other terms and charges remain the same. 
 
This applies to all shipments to/from Prince Rupert and Vancouver ports across all trade 
lanes and services: 

Bound Previous 
Surcharge 

Code 

New 
Surcharge 

Code 

Currency 
Code 

Amount Per 
Container 

Type 

Export PEF PEL USD 13/26/26 PER 
20’/40'/45’ 

Import PEF PED USD 13/26/26 PER 
20’/40'/45’ 

 
Effective Date:   

 
Non-FMC-regulated trades ​ ​ ​ October 04, 2025 
FMC regulated trades​ ​ ​ October 04, 2025​
(*United States, American Samoa, Puerto Rico, Guam, Saipan, Hawaii)  
 
Thank you for supporting ONE and we look forward to continuously serving your global 
transportation needs.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your ONE 
representative. 
​
Sincerely,  
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc. 
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